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PERENJORI POLICE STATION, REDUCTION IN SERVICES 

842. Hon M.J. CRIDDLE to the minister representing the Minister for Police and Emergency 
Services:  

(1) Will there be a reduction in police services in Perenjori? 

(2) If so, does this mean the local police station will close? 

(3) Which other towns will be affected by this practice?   

(4) Did the minister consult with the community before this decision was made?   

Hon N.D. GRIFFITHS replied: 
(1) The Western Australia Police Service advises that the current staffing levels and the WAPS operational 

needs of the Perenjori Police Station and a number of police establishments are being examined.  

(2) To date, no decision has been made on the future of the Perenjori Police Station. 

(3) Policing levels in all towns are monitored.   

(4) No decision has been made by the minister.   
 


